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Subject:  Zebra PAX4 End of Service 

This is to inform the reader of this memo that service and support for all Zebra PAX4 

models will be discontinued on November 15, 2018.  After this date, service and support 

will no longer be available from Zebra.  

It is strongly suggested that Zebra PAX4 users migrate to the most recent generation of 

this product – the ZE500 – to guarantee ongoing service and support from Zebra. 

If you have any questions on the above please contact your Zebra representative. 

Thank you. 

 

Marty Johnson 

Regional Product Manager - Printers 

 
 

 


